
Marysville Borough  
Finance Committee Minutes 

October 7, 2020 
5:30 PM 

     
The Finance Committee Meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm on Wednesday, October 7, 
2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Dave Magee, Charles 
Wentzel and Brian Webster Also present were, Borough Manager, Zachary Border and 
Administrative Assistant, Kim Charles   
 
Call to Order  
 
Long Term Planning 
 
There was discussion about how to expand the garage down at the wastewater treatment 
plant.  25,000 was added to the budget to start this process.  
 
New Business 

 
1. 2021 Sewer, Park and Recreation, Pool and Liquid Fuel Budget 

Borough staff reviewed Sewer, Park and Recreation, Pool and Liquid Fuel Budget 
with council. The only change that was suggested was in the pool fund to increase 
the chemical line item by 1000 and reduce the repairs line item by 1000.  
 

2. DCNR Grant  
 
The brough was not allowed to use Rich Stees hours as part of the match the 
borough was required to pay. The committee recommend authorizing a transfer 
from the pool fund to the projects account. 

 
Old Business 
 

1. 2020 Budget       
 
                 There was some discussion on 2020 budget that were answered by staff.  

 
Other Business 
 
The Committee decided to reconvene the meeting until October 28th at 5:30 PM 
 
Public Comment  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                               Next Meeting November 4, 2020                                                      


